


Welcome Back to In-person Activities
at FPCY starting February 13!

On February 13 we return to in-person Worship Services 
and Faith Formation along with online options as well. 
The building is now available for in-person/hybrid 
meetings. Please contact Lisa in the office to schedule 
space for your meetings.

Sunday's schedule:
• Worship Service (in-person) @ 8am
• Sunday School for all ages (hybrid) @ 9:15am
• Worship Service (hybrid) @ 10:30am



To make sure that we continue to care for one another 
well, please keep the following in mind:


Prescreening—Please DO NOT come to the church 
if:

• you have been in close contact with someone 

confirmed or suspected of having Covid-19.

• you have any of the following symptoms: cold or 

cough, fever, sore throat, nausea or diarrhea, 
tiredness, difficulty breathing, etc. Please join us via 
livestream or hybrid options until it is safe to return.


Mask Policy—Until further notice, masks are 
REQUIRED for everyone over age 2 inside the building 
at all times regardless of vaccination status. Masks 
should cover both your nose and mouth. While we hope 
all attendees are vaccinated, some of our members are 
not yet vaccinated, immunocompromised or eligible for 
vaccination, and we want to provide as safe an 
environment as possible for all folks in our faith family.


Worship

• Everyone must sign in with name and contact 

information upon entering the building.

• Masks must be worn during worship services.


Choir and Music Policies—Musicians will practice the 
same mask policies as the congregation.


Faith Formation Classes

• Masks are required at all in-person faith formation 

activities.

• Hybrid options will be available for classes/groups.




• For all activities involving children and youth, we will 
follow NYS Department of Education guidelines.


We look forward to being together again and hope you 
will join us as you feel safe to do so.


Chip & Tami



